
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 13th November 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School News 
 

 

On the way to work this morning, I was listening to an interview with Joe Wicks as part of his 24-hour PE 

challenge for Children in Need. He spoke about how he used exercise and sport as a way of coping with 

some difficult things when he was growing up. His primary school teacher then talked about the inspiration 

Joe has always been to others due to his positive attitude and enthusiasm. It reminds us that there are 

practical things we can do to help us get through challenging situations and that a little positivity goes a 

long way!  

Have a positive weekend everyone! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 

DFE Update 

 

The Department for Education has published updated guidance on Coronavirus for parents and carers. 

Please follow the link below. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-

providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-

to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-autumn-term 

 

 

Remembrance Day 2020 

 

Members of our Y11 student leadership team laid a wreath on behalf of Holy Family at the memorial in 

Carlton village and said prayers of remembrance. 

All families should have received a link and password to access our poignant Remembrance Liturgy by 

email. Thanks to our students and staff who took part. All of our students and staff observed the 2-minute 

silence and it was heart-warming to see the respect and reverence shown. #lestweforget                                              

Shout out! 

 

Further Congratulations to Tom Walker in Year 11 who, following his work experience with BAE Systems, has 

been awarded the Industrial Cadets Award #STEAMStars #IndustrialCadets #TheEDTUK #proudcommunity 

 

 

 

 Parents Evenings are Going Virtual! 

 

Thanks to staff who are busy organising and setting up systems for our parent’s evenings to go online. 

Further dates and details will follow. 
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